
Dear Chairperson Prozanski and Senate Committee Members:

Passing SB 191 will boost the morale of those currently incarcerated under Measure 11 to have a sense of being. Please pass this 
bill for those inmates incarcerated from 1994 to present!  They should have the opportunity retroactively just like those receiving 
Measure 11 convictions now. To have the chance for good time served. To have a chance for a new life. I have recently found love 
with a Measure 11 AIC and I am willing to wait until 2032 for this new life for myself, my children and for my inmate. Having the 
chance for good time served and having the chance to assist with his growth would mean the world to us. Just this possibility has 
changed his morale! It’s the treating others the same is what is important here. Giving good time to all prisoners, not just some.

Keeping inmates and prison staff safe is extremely important!  Having good morale. Having a purpose. Having an opportunity is all 
Measure 11 inmates and families are asking for…RETROACTIVE please!!!  Should HB 2002 pass, then SB 191 should too!  Thank 
you for your consideration!


